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Dear Parents and Kingstown Community, 

WELCOME TO TERM 4! 
Hopefully we can get together soon with less pressure and rules! 

But firstly, great news! We would like to welcome two new families to our school. Kassedy 

and Blaze Carlon who are with Miss Burton in the K-3 class, and Savannha Carlon who is 

in Year 5 and in the Upper Division class. We would also like to welcome the Pensini family 

and Brock Pensini to Year 5. 

It is lovely to have new students join us this term. We now have 15 students! 

The school is definitely livelier, buzzing with activity and energy! In class, all students are 

settling back into their learning routine and it is wonderful to hear this week how 

impressed all teachers have been with their standard of work and high motivation.   

TREE PLANTING 
Last week the students did a great job planting many trees and shrubs 

donated by Landcare, to establish a native habitat for the endangered 

Regent Honey Eater at Kingstown School. We hope over time we may actually 

spot one! The rain was good timing! 
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Thank you to Mr Jackson for picking up the trees and shrubs and collaborating with us on 

the day! 

We have also planted fruit trees in the far corner of the school – pear, apple and 

mandarin.  

NEW PROJECTS AND FURNITURE 
We are very excited about other new projects in the pipeline this term, such as 

revamping our library with an interactive white board and new shelving; new furniture for 

the middle classroom, arriving today, which was fantastic, as we have been wanting to 

brighten up that classroom for a while and lastly, the installation of a new kitchen in the 

Hamilton building, with a bench for students to prepare food on, a new stove, small 

dishwasher and new cupboard space. There will definitely be more cooking happening!! 

What a great little school we have! 

It’s a bit like staying  home  and renovating in these covid times! 

 

 

Students enjoying the 

new workspaces 




